OHS Resources to Share

June 2016 – August 2016

Useful Electronic Newsletters
Major Articles and Reports
Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues
Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp
Fed OSHA News and Resources
OHS Profession
OHS Research Reports

Useful Electronic Newsletters

NIOSH publications:

"eNews" (monthly): http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/enews/default.html

"Research Rounds" (monthly): http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/research-rounds/

"Science Blog" (variable): https://blogs.cdc.gov/niosh-science-blog/

Federal OSHA, "Quick Takes" (biweekly):

https://www.osha.gov/as/opa/quicktakes/subscribe.html

Canadian Centre for Occupational Health and Safety, "Health and Safety Report" (monthly): http://ccohs.ca/newsletters/

European Union OSHA "OSHmail" (monthly):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/oshmail-newsletter

CPWR – Center for Construction Research and Training, "CPWR Update" (monthly):

http://www.cpwr.com/publications/cpwr-updates

"Workers Comp Zone" newsletter by Julius Young at Boxer Law (variable): http://www.workerscompzone.com

Major Articles and Reports

"CSB Final Report" on the Tesoro refinery in Martinez, CA, Chemical Safety Board, August 2, 2016:

http://www.csb.gov/csb-releases-final-report-on-facility-safety-culture-following-a-series-of-sulfuric-acid-releases-at-the-tesoro-martinez-refinery-in-california/

Federal OSHA's "Comprehensive FAME Report" for FFY 2015 for California; State Plan Formal Response; State Plan Annual Report (SOAR): https://www.osha.gov/dcsp/osp/efame/california.html

Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues

"The fight isn't over for farm worker overtime," David Bacon, Capital & Main, June 16, 2016:

 $\underline{http://capitalandmain.com/latest-news/issues/politics-and-government/farm-worker-overtime-0616/}$

"US investigators slam safety record of East Bay Tesoro refinery," Kimberly Veklerov, San Francisco Chronicle, August 2, 2016:

http://www.sfgate.com/bayarea/article/US-investigators-slam-safety-record-of-East-Bay-9067204.php

Five-part series on California restaurant industry, including health and safety issues, "KCRW Investigates," Southern California Public Radio, August 2, 2016: http://curious.kcrw.com/category/kcrw-investigates

"A Better Report Card [for Cal/OSHA]," Workers Comp Zone, Julius Young, August 8, 2016.

http://www.workerscompzone.com/2016/08/08/a-better-report-card/

"New book uncovers California's labor history," Bobbi Murrray, Capital & Main, July 13 2016:

http://capitalandmain.com/latest-news/issues/labor-and-economy/new-book-uncovers-californias-labor-history-0713/

Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp

"Center for Safety and Health Sustainability launches initiative to standardize occupational safety and health reporting," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, June 15, 2016: http://ehstoday.com/safety-leadership/center-safety-and-health-sustainability-launches-initiative-standardize-occupation

"Industry groups join to fight electronic injury reporting rule," Gloria Gonzalez, Business Insurance, July 8, 2016:

http://www.businessinsurance.com/article/20160708/NEWS08/160709835/oshaelectronic-injury-reporting-rule-legal-challenge-national

"Better late than never: OSHA, US Steel reach settlement in injury reporting case," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, July 26, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/osha/better-late-never-osha-us-steel-reach-settlement-injury-reporting-case

"'It's getting deep' man texted before death in trench," Mark Gokavi, Dayton (OH) Daily News, July 18, 2016:

http://www.daytondailynews.com/news/news/crime-law/its-getting-deep-man-texted-before-death-in-trench/nrzwf/

Fed OSHA News and Resources

"US Labor Department hikes OSHA, MSHA penalty amounts," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, June 30, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/standards/us-labor-department-hikes-osha-msha-penalty-amounts

"Discount on danger: Is OSHA giving too many discounts to employers that injure or kill workers?" Sandy Smith, EHS Today, June 30, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/osha/discount-danger-osha-giving-too-many-discounts-employers-injure-or-kill-workers

"Long Run: An interview with OSHA's David Michaels as he prepares to leave OSHA," Tom Musick, Safety + Health, June 26, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14298?utm_source=july2nd&utm_me_dium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"OSHA's David Michaels takes a bold step; Suggests UPS holds contractor accountable for safety," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, August 2, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/fall-protection/osha-s-david-michaels-takes-bold-step-suggests-ups-holds-contractor-accountable-safe

"President Obama signs bipartisan bill to reform the Toxic Substances Control Act," EHS Today, June 23, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/epa/president-obama-signs-bipartisan-bill-reform-toxic-substances-control-act

"Formaldehyde rules clear EPA after 5-year fight," Rachel Abrams, New York Times, July 27, 2016:

http://mobile.nytimes.com/2016/07/28/business/formaldehyde-rules-clear-epa-after-5-year-fight.html?smid=nytcore-ipad-share&smprod=nytcore-ipad& r=1&referer=

"Labor unions petition OSHA for standard to prevent workplace violence in health care," Safety + Health, July 13, 2016:

 $\underline{http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14383-labor-unions-petition-osha-for-\underline{standard-to-prevent-workplace-violence-in-health-care}$

OHS Profession

"CIHC Connection," newsletter of the California Industrial Hygiene Council, July 5, 2016:

https://www.cihconline.com/archive/newsletter/July%202016%20NWS%20Vol%205%20lss%202.pdf

"OSHA wants to attract more professionals to the EHS field," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, June 21, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/safety/osha-wants-attract-more-professionals-ehs-field

"Safety, health and the sun: The long run with Dan Berman," Seth Sondronsky, Capital & Main, June 14, 2016:

http://capitalandmain.com/latest-news/issues/labor-and-economy/dan-berman-0614/

"Racial violence by law enforcement a public health problem," David A. Love, CNN, July 7, 2016:

http://www.cnn.com/2016/07/07/opinions/racial-violence-police-public-health-problem-love/

OHS Research Reports

"Productivity takes precedence over employee health and safety, survey finds," Stefanie Valentic, EHS Today, June 20, 2016: http://ehstoday.com/2016NSS

"Gig Economy Workers: Independent Contractors or Indentured Servants?" Julie Gutman Dickinson, Capital & Main, July 28, 2016:

http://capitalandmain.com/latest-news/issues/labor-and-economy/gig-economy-workers-independent-contractors-or-indentured-servants-0728/

"Study confirms severe health effects of night work; 'probably' heightens cancer risk," ISHN, July 11, 2016:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/104403-study-confirms-severe-health-effects-of-night-work

"Low manufacturing wages cost US taxpayers billions a year," ISNH, July 27, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/104460-low-manufacturing-wages-cost-us-taxpayers-billions-a-year

"Health and safety reps: unions' secret weapon," Trade Unions Congress (UK), May 26, 2016:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/125058

"Could the EU Referendum impact worker safety and health [in the UK]?" Sandy Smith, EHS Today, June 28, 2016:

 $\underline{\text{http://ehstoday.com/industrial-hygiene/could-eu-referendum-impact-worker-safety-and-health}}$

Compiled by Garrett Brown August 10, 2016